
Local Plan Sub-Committee 
16th May 2017 

 
Public Question Time 

 
The Agenda allows for a period of up to 30 minutes when members of the public can 
speak.  Only confirmed registered speakers will be permitted to speak at this meeting. 
 
To register to speak, members of the public should contact the Governance and Members 
Team on 01376 552525 or email governance@braintree.gov.uk by 5.30pm on Thursday 
11th May 2017. 
 
Any requests received after this time and date will be declined.  
 
Confirmation will be emailed to the registered speakers.  
 
In order to exercise fairness to all those wishing to speak and to manage this meeting of the 
Local Plan Sub-Committee, it may be necessary to restrict the number of speakers. 
 
Only one speaker’s slot will be given to a Parish Council including any specialist groups 
formed by that Parish Council. Where there are two or more people wishing to speak on the 
same specific site, the Council reserves the right to request that the speakers collaborate 
and address the Sub-Committee in a single speaker’s slot.  
 
In the event of large public attendance at this meeting priority will be given to the registered 
speakers to be seated in the Council Chamber. For those members of the public who cannot 
be accommodated in the Council Chamber, seating and facilities to view the webcast of the 
meeting will be made in the reception area of Causeway House.  
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